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ICO Blog: Providing certainty on how we enforce the laws we regulate 
John Edwards, UK Information Commissioner, recently reiterated their strategic approach to regulatory action, 
announcing that the Information Commissioner’s Office will publish all reprimands on their website going 
forward. 
 
News article: After €900m in fines, Meta faces 13 open investigations by Irish regulator 
Following the recent quarter-billion fine against the parent company of Facebook, Instagram and WhatsApp, 
Ireland’s data protection authority currently has 13 open investigations into Meta.  
 
ICO Guidance: Direct marketing guidance and resources 
Direct marketing is important. It’s an essential part of most organisations and it plays an important role in the 
economy. The ICO have published guidance and information to help organisations support and empower their 
direct marketing activities. 
 
News Article: Council’s handling of FOI request ‘inappropriate’ 
An investigation into how the council handles Freedom of Information (FOI) requests has found, the way 
Sheffield City Council records and labels information is ‘inappropriate’.  
 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/media-centre/news-and-blogs/2022/12/blog-providing-certainty-on-how-we-enforce-the-laws-we-regulate/
https://the-media-leader.com/after-e900m-in-fines-meta-still-faces-13-open-investigations-by-irish-regulator/
https://ico.org.uk/for-organisations/direct-marketing-guidance-and-resources/
https://www.localgov.co.uk/Councils-handling-of-FOI-request-inappropriate/55273
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